
Note To The File

BB CARE

Changed

Issued Examiner's Amendment and Entered Changes•

Discussed file with Attorney/Applicant

via E-Mail•

Yes please make the change.

 

Thank you for your help.

 

On Fri, Feb 17, 2023 at 10:49 AM Brundage, David <David.Brundage@uspto.gov> wrote:

Dear Attorney Stone,

 

I am the examining attorney that has been assigned to review the above referenced application. 
There is a single issue remaining which I can address with an Examiner’s Amendment.

 

Specifically, it appears that there is a typo in applicant’s address and the city “Sta Ana” should be 
“Santa Ana”.

 

If you agree with the change to applicant’s address please respond to this email and I can issue an 
Examiner’s Amendment and approve the application for publication.

 

Lastly, I need to act on this application in the next few days, so if I do not hear back from you by the 
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close of business on Friday, February 24th, I will have to issue a non-final Office action.

 

Thank you,

 

David Brundage, Esq.


